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Hello Wildcat Families!

We hope that you had a fulfilling Thanksgiving break before a
very busy holiday season. Our November was a busy one and
we enjoyed many events and activities throughout the month! 

We had a great time spoiling our teachers and staff during
American Education Week and if you missed seeing what we
were up to, you can check it out below! We loved seeing all of
the students who dressed up as their future careers, as well.
So creative and fun!

We also hosted the KC Wolf at Rockville and Broadmoor and put
together a Spirit Day at Circle Grove. We think the students
enjoyed their KC Chiefs filled days! Dan, who is the KC Wolf,
shared many fun stories and photos and spoke about healthy
lifestyle choices!

Two Grant proposals were submitted this month as well and we
had the pleasure of presenting them at our General Board
Meeting in November. Congratulations to the recipients!

We also enjoyed our Playdate at the Schoolhouse event and
even tried our hand at gameshow games as we volunteered at a
Minute to Win-It assembly at Rockville!

Lastly, if you're planning to attend Holiday Magic on Broadway
this weekend, please keep an eye out for us. We will be
spreading cheer and taking in the holiday magic! The event is
from 3-6pm on Sunday, December 4th and there will be lots of
free activities that you won't want to miss!

As always, thank you for supporting your Louisburg PTO. We
are so thankful to be able to support our schools, staff, and
students. Have a wonderful December!
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F O L L O W  U S HAPPY DECEMBER, WILDCATS!

Don't Miss It!
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STAFF MEMBER
O F  T H E  M O N T H

www.louisburgelementarypto.org/
staff-member-of-the-month

Only USD #416 Elementary School staff members can nominate
other USD #416 Elementary School Staff Members.



Must work for Circle Grove, Rockville, or Broadmoor in some

capacity.
 

All staff is eligible for nominations. This includes: teachers,
paras, aides, specials teachers, bus drivers, kitchen staff,

custodians, etc. 
 

No self-nominations will be accepted.
 

Submit nominations by the 1st of each month. Nominations will
be reviewed by 

the LES PTO board at our monthly board meetings and we will
select the Staff Member of the Month. Winners will be

announced online and at your all-staff meetings. The Staff
Member of the Month will receive a gift card, as well as have

their photo displayed in their building
and have a framed certificate to display

in their classroom/office. 
 

There will be TWO Staff Members of the Month selected each
month, one at Rockville Elementary (which will include

the staff of Circle Grove Preschool) and
one at Broadmoor Elementary.
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